


From: Reed, Chad Howard
To: Brian Canada
Cc: Jeanene Woodruff; Reed, Chad Howard
Subject: RE: TVA-Allen Fossil Plant ARAP File # NRS15.216 - Addition of Mooring Cell to Current ARAP
Date: Thursday, May 19, 2016 1:47:03 PM
Attachments: TVA-ALF ARAP Update Letter to Include Mooring Cell 24.pdf

Mr. Canada,
 
Please see attached letter requesting removal of barge mooring cell 24 to be included in  the
 subject permit at TVA Allen Fossil Plant.
 

----------------------------------------------
Chad Reed
Water Permits, Compliance & Monitoring
Tennessee Valley Authority
1101 Market Street, BR 4A | Chattanooga, TN 37402
( 423.751.3948  | 7: 423.751.7011  | *: chreed@tva.gov
 
From: Brian Canada [mailto:Brian.Canada@tn.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 1:12 PM
To: Reed, Chad Howard
Cc: Jeanene Woodruff
Subject: RE: TVA-Allen Fossil Plant ARAP File # NRS15.216 - Addition of Mooring Cell to Current ARAP
 
TVA External Message. Please use caution when opening.
SCan is fine - please include Jeanene Woodruff in the email.
 
Brian Canada, M.S., Q.H.P. 
Water Resources Division
Nashville Central Office
Office:  615-532-0660
Email: Brian.Canada@TN.gov  

http://state.tn.us/environment/permits/arap.shtml

From: Reed, Chad Howard [chreed@tva.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 12:03 PM
To: Brian Canada
Subject: RE: TVA-Allen Fossil Plant ARAP File # NRS15.216 - Addition of Mooring Cell to Current ARAP

Will a scanned letter via email be sufficient or do I need to mail it too?
 

----------------------------------------------
Chad Reed
Water Permits, Compliance & Monitoring
Tennessee Valley Authority
1101 Market Street, BR 4A | Chattanooga, TN 37402
( 423.751.3948  | 7: 423.751.7011  | *: chreed@tva.gov
 
From: Brian Canada [mailto:Brian.Canada@tn.gov] 
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Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 1:01 PM
To: Reed, Chad Howard
Cc: Stiefel, Michael B
Subject: RE: TVA-Allen Fossil Plant ARAP File # NRS15.216 - Addition of Mooring Cell to Current ARAP
 
TVA External Message. Please use caution when opening.
Just send me a notice on letter head requesting the removal. We can do it by an update to record rather
 than a modification. 

Thanks!
 
Brian Canada, M.S., Q.H.P. 
Water Resources Division
Nashville Central Office
Office:  615-532-0660
Email: Brian.Canada@TN.gov  

http://state.tn.us/environment/permits/arap.shtml

From: Reed, Chad Howard [chreed@tva.gov]
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2016 11:45 AM
To: Brian Canada
Cc: Reed, Chad Howard; Stiefel, Michael B
Subject: TVA-Allen Fossil Plant ARAP File # NRS15.216 - Addition of Mooring Cell to Current ARAP

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links
 from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Mr. Canada,
 
TVA would like to add the demolition of Mooring Cell #24 to the current attached ARAP.  Would
 this require a formal permit modification or an approval letter?
 

----------------------------------------------
Chad Reed
Water Permits, Compliance & Monitoring
Tennessee Valley Authority
1101 Market Street, BR 4A | Chattanooga, TN 37402
( 423.751.3948  | 7: 423.751.7011  | *: chreed@tva.gov
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